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Background  
  
On March 18, 2005, the City received resident complaints regarding overflow parking 
along Nawakwa and Hickory Lawn due to the new C.J. Mahoney’s Pub.    
    
Summary  
  
Based upon several field visits by the OCSD and further complaints form residents, it 
was determined that the primary on-street overflow parking was occurring on Thursday, 
Friday, and Saturday evenings.      
  
In order to alleviate the overflow parking situation, the OCSD recommended installing 
“No Stopping, Standing or Parking” along both sides of Nawakwa, from Shadywood to 
Rochester, and along Hickory Lawn, from Rochester to approximately 430’ west of 
Rochester, between the hours of 7:00 pm and 2:00 am Thursdays through Saturday.    
   
Conclusion  

  
Based on the site evaluation, staff recommends issuing TCO PK-84.1 “No Parking 
between the hours of 7:00 pm and 2:00 am Thursday through Saturday within the 
right-of-way of both sides of Nawakwa from Shadywood to Rochester” and TCO 
PK-84.2 “No Parking between the hours of 7:00 pm and 2:00 am Thursday through 
Saturday within the right-of-way of both sides of Hickory Lawn, from Rochester to 
a point four hundred (430) feet westerly thereof.” to eliminate the overflow parking 
from C.J Mahoney’s during these hours.    
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